
 

 

 

  

March 2025 

  
  

ROSARY: 6:15 PM             DINNER: 7 PM               MEETING: 7:30 PM 

CALENDAR – 2025 

• March 29, 2025 - Dedication and open house of the Wardsville/Osage Bend Community Center. 

• March 14th – Clay Shoot  

• March 21st – Fish Fry 

• April 14 - $13,000 Giveaway – Early Bird Drawing at the March meeting. If you need more tickets, 

contact Don Kever (Don Kever - 573-690-2866/Don.kever@gmail.com) 

• 4th Degree Initiation will be June 14th 

• June 27th Golf Tournament 

• September 14th Walk for Life 

• September 20th Barbeque 

Home Association Update on the Wardsville/Osage Bend Community Center Building—December 9, 2024 

• Flagpole –  

o Flagpole has been installed and paver bricks are in place. Stop by the Community Center to view 

the pavers. 

o If you are interested in a paver, information was mailed out or contact Jude Markway - 573-690-

8792/Judemarkway@gmail.com or Don Kever - 573-690-2866/Don.kever@gmail.com 

• THANK YOU, to all the VOLUNTEERS (our biggest asset) who since July 5, 2023, have donated over 

2,900 hours.  

• New Volunteers are always welcome. There are still things to do if you wish to volunteer in any 

capacity, text Don Kever (690-2866) or Jude Markway (690-8792).  

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS BUILDING FUND 2025 CONTRIBUTIONS:  If you would like to make a 2025 

contribution, please contact Don Kever.  All donations are greatly appreciated.  

News from the Grand Knight:  Mike Mertens 

KC MEETING: March 10, 2025 
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Home Association Update - Continued 

Home Assoc. Meetings are at 5:30 before the regular council meetings at the Community Center. All are 

welcome to attend. 

OTHER NEWS: 
DUES - Dues notices have been sent out and it would be very much appreciated if returns were prompt. 

**** Any questions, statements or concerns please feel free to text or call Rich Fisher at 573-619-5314 or 

email fisherrich08@gmail.com or Michael B Mertens at 573-821-4313 or email mbmertenssr@gmail.com. 

 

Congratulations: Congratulations to all the 6th, 7th, 8th Grade students who turned in an Essay on Vocations. 

Rides to Meetings:  Anybody who needs a ride to our council meetings, contact Mike Mertens, Chris Hentges, 

Gary Wilbers. 

Council Actions: Donated $300 to Saint Vicent De Paul for beds for the homeless to sleep on. 

Directors assigned - Program Director (Additional Duty)- Chris Hentges, Vocation Director- Gary Wilbers, 

Community Director - Al Savage, Public Relation Director - Dan Wortmann, Family Director - Travis Bruemmer, 

Membership Director - Chuck Bailey, Recruitment Committee - Brian Douglas, Kurt Dudenhoeffer, Eric LeCuru, 

Mark Heckman, Shawn McCauley, and anybody else Chuck wants to recruit, and Retention Committee Art 

Boeckman, and Jim Grothoff 

5th Sunday Coordinators - If you can't make your liturgical role, call these members - 05:30 Mass - Mark & Jason 

Buschjost, 07:30 Mass - Robert Hummel and Mike Bernskoetter, 09:00 Mass - Shannon Cassmeyer and Joe 

Brennke, 10:30 Mass - Brian Fisher 

Congratulations:  Winners:  50/50: (????); Attendance Prize:  No Winner; King of Clubs: No Winner 
   

PLEASE PRAY FOR:  Mary Rodeman, Travis Hurst, Rose Logan, Rebecca Cassmeyer, Butch Bray, Brooke Kever, Paul 

Veit, Sherry Stratman, Lana Marble, Marie Carroll, Pam Eskens, Jeff Strope, Susie Wekenborg, Greta Hynum, Mike 

Niekamp, Danny Griffin, Daryl Lueckenhoff, Janelle Lueckenhoff, Helen Wankum, Mary Jane Luebbering, Roger 

Borgmeyer, Flora Stafford, Andy Luebbering, Mark Eveler, Mary Catherine Strope, Cotton Heckman, Bradis  Louis 

Hynum, Geneva Rackers, Levi Markway,  Dennis Linnenbrink, Karen Poetker, Kathy Redel, Fr. Don Antweiler, Fr. 

Wayne Boyer, Peter Nienstro, William Cooley, Tom Wildhaber, Donnie Haslag,  Norma Hagenhoff, Donnie Van Loo, 

Msg Lammers. Trevor Burnell, Joe Wilbers, Roger Braun, Fr. George Kramer, JoAnn Patton, Dave Moeller, John 

Doerhoff, Fr. Dan Lueckenotte, Fr. Murphy, Bill Geggs, Donnie Linnenbrink, Alfred Lueckenhoff, Jude Markway, Tim 

Fennessey, Bob Koetting, June Henson, Gene Sandbothe, Fr. Elskamp, Linda Wieberg, Leon Schmitz, Glenn 

Kliethermes, Marvin Wieberg, Jerry Weber, Larry Jeagers, Leon Berhorst, Harry & Rita Bursmeyer, Jacob Gassner, Fr. 

Fender, Fr. Markowitz, Kathy & Dave Braun, Emma McNew, Glenn Rackers, Grant Lamb, Dave Reeves, our country 

(government officials, law enforcement), our church, and any members of the parishes or community that we hold in 

our hearts.  

 

Schedule of Future Meetings:   

Monday April 14, 2025, Monday May 12, 2025, Monday June 9, 2025 

Meetings will be held in the Wardsville/Osage Bend Community Center with the Rosary at 6:15 pm; 

Happy-Half Hour at 6:30 pm; Dinner at 7 pm, and Meeting at 7:30 pm.  

 
 

As Spring returns, don’t forget to stop 

and smell the roses! 
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